
The John Stockton Safety Patrols assist teachers and  

administrators by ensuring students follow safety guidelines 

around campus. Safety patrols play a pivotal role in ensuring  

students are safe as they arrive and leave school. Our safety patrol 

is comprised of fifth graders who were chosen based on a point  

system that includes attendance, citizenship, academic  

achievement, and the ability to work successfully in a position of 

leadership among peers. Being a safety patrol is both an honor 

and a great responsibility.  
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